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Dear Ms. Struit

Re: 20A Parsifal Road, L.ondon NW6 1UH - iIncomplete Application

Proposal Description: Amendments to approved planning permission PW9802838
Dated 02/11/98, slight variation, larger basement fence

We refer to your letter of 6 June 2005 and our subsequent telephone conversation today and enclose
herewith the missing items:

o 2 further copies of Drawing No E-00 Revision A (Proposed)
* 2 further copies of Drawing No A-00 Revision A (Existing)
e 5 copies of approved plans set

« 5 copies of Planning Application forms now signed % M W C)

Yours sincerely

gw/

Ben Halevi
Director

Encs.

Winston House. Suite 332, 2 Dollis Park, Londan N3 1HF
Telephone 020 8346 0628 Facsimile G20 8346 0635  Email  infolsiaw co uk
Lompany No: 4394964 Directors: Hlan Z Sharen, Ben 7 Halew
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Re:  20A Parsifal Road, London NW6 1UH - incompiete Application s

Proposal Description. Amendments {0 approved planning permission PW9802838 Ny
Dated 02/11/98, slight variation, larger basement fence

Further to our letter of 11 October 2005, enciosed are 3 copies of our revised drawing A-00 Revision A
(As Existing), as requested. The reason for the delay in resubmitting this information was because the
client has been overseas and unfortunately we had no access to the relevant areas during that period.

You wil be aware that our client has received an Enforcement Notice (Ref Legal/RK/1431/288).
However, as you have been verbalt y advised, our client is in agreement with the Planner's
recommendations as to the windows (1" floor, front elevation only), the rear terrace and the boundary
treatment. This is clearly shown in the drawings already submitted in November 2005. You have
requested us only to update the as built drawing as enclosed herewith.

Our client has committed to carry out these above works immediately upon receiving Planning Consent.
We trust that you will be able to review the updated drawing and the information contained in this letter on
an urgent basis, as our client wishes to avoid having to proceed with an Appeal (the formal Appeal
deadline being 13 March 2006).

We would therefore appreciate you confirming to us, as a matter of urgency, that the Appeal proceedings
are suspended.

We thank you in advance for your kind cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Ben Halevi
Director

C.C. Ms. Mary Samuel, Planning Services
Mr. Roger Kemp, Legal Services
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